COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3

7th May, 1953.

’(H) Dear Sir,
With reference to the Boiler Survey
which became due on the steamer "RAPHAEL SEMMES",

at the end of September last, I shall/be glad
to learn what arrangements the Owners propose
meking for this inspection to be completed by
the adjustment under steam of the safety valves
Q of the port boiler.

‘ | ¥ours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Conmittee.

WeFes Chapman, Esq.,
MOBILE,
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